Meeting Minutes for Partnership
October 26, 2015
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	Village of Schuylerville
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	Senate Appointee

	Tom Richardson
	Chairman
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	Chris Martin
	Saratoga NHP

	  
	


Minutes
Tom Richardson called the meeting to order at 10:05am with welcome and introductions
Roundtables – Drew Alberti, Lakes to Locks Passage
Drew Alberti distributed a press release, The Working Landscape in the Champlain Canal Region of New York, to promote a roundtable being held at Saratoga Town Hall 11/13 10am-2pm to discuss agriculture and extractive industries in the region. This is a part of the interpretive planning process used to develop exhibits for the Regional Visitors Center. 
Other Updates
Lauren Stevens announced that HooRWA is working with the Village of Valley Falls, the Rensselaer Land Trust and the New York Dept. of Environmental Conservation to create a riverside park on the site of the former Thompson Mill, which burned in 2009. He asked for the Partnership’s support of the project. Tom Richardson asked Lauren to contact Mark Luciano with a draft resolution for the partners to review, as well as a draft letter of support. 

Sara Idleman moved to have the resolution for consideration at the next meeting, John Sherman seconded the motion and all were in favor.
Joe Finan reported that the Visitors Center committee met with Saratoga Associations as well as Jason Kemper to review the floor plan for construction and get the timber order in place. The committee is seeking a single location where the various species can be harvested, but we will likely have to purchase some. Washington County could not provide the timber, and Janet Kennedy was going to inquire with Rensselaer County. Dan Shaw suggested Joe contact the Nature Conservancy about forest land recently acquired from Finch Pruyn. 
Joe Finan reported that the Friends of Saratoga Battlefield have been working with Saratoga Associates on the site design for the Saratoga Surrender Site to get the plans and specs in place for the project to be shovel-ready. A scope of work has been prepared for a level 2 archeological investigation.

Sara Idleman and Dan Shaw distributed a copy of a resolution that was brought before the Washington County Board of Supervisors regarding the dredging project. Sara and Dan were concerned that the resolution was contrary to the efforts being made by the partnership, and were asking for input. Joe Finan and Tom Richardson identified several clauses that contradicted the Partnership’s efforts to address recontamination, navigational dredging, as well as cleaning the undredged portions of the canal. Concerns were also raised about the language that demonized the downstate advocacy groups, who had supported the efforts of the Partnership. 
Next Meeting is to be held at 10AM, November 30th at the Town of Saratoga Schuyler Room. 

Meeting is adjourned at 11:05 am.
John Sherman moved to adjourn, the motion was seconded by Dan Shaw and all were in favor.

Respectfully submitted for review by Drew Alberti, Lakes to Locks Passage.
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